St. Peter Church Parish Council Meeting
6/23/20

Present:  Fr. Auggie, Liz Woodcock, Sharon Farley, Beth Mitchell, Mike Berry, Randy Witt, Ted Krausser, Didi Dwyer, Adele Landers, Donna Crone

Due to the current (re)spike in cases, we are staying in Phase 1, continuing the reservation system and not having any groups at Church larger than 20 outside of Liturgies.  The Bishop has extended the mass dispensation to September 4, 2020.  

Strategic Plan – The plan will be released after July 4th.  There will be two versions – one will be a powerpoint narrated by Fr. Auggie and the other version will be a more in-depth pdf.  The information will be available on our website, announced on Facebook and mentioned from the pulpit.  Beth Mitchell and Elisa Marus have been working hard on this project.

Parish Council nominations/elections were discussed.


